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PSC’s Juried High School Awards 
Exhibition set for June 10-Aug. 2 
Recognition ceremony is June 25 
The 2024 Juried High School Awards Exhibition will be on display June 10-Aug. 2 in 
Pensacola State College’s Charles W. Lamar Studio. 
 
Hosted and juried by the College’s Anna Society members, the exhibition will 
feature a collective of student artwork in all media from high school juniors and 
seniors who live in Escambia County and Santa Rosa County.  
 
The Charles W. Lamar Studio is in the Anna Lamar Switzer Center for Visual Arts, 
Building 15, on the Pensacola campus at 1000 College Blvd.  
 
An awards ceremony is set for 5:30 p.m. Tuesday, June 25, in the Lamar Lecture 
Hall, Building 15, Room 1513. A reception will follow the event, which will be free 
and open to the public. 
 
The Switzer Gallery hours are 8 a.m.-9 p.m. Monday through Thursday and 8 
a.m.-4 p.m. Friday. Tours are available with prior arrangements. 

For more information, call the Switzer Center at 850-484-2550.  
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